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Books & Materials 
Scholar’s textbooks and materials have been placed in our school cafeteria adjacent to the 
parking lot for pickup on Monday, March 30th between 11:00 AM and 1:00 PM. School supplies 
were also put out for pick up courtesy of Mrs. Fredrick 
 
I’d like to personally thank our school staff who came to school today and hauled books, 
materials, and supplies to the cafeteria for their scholars, which is truly going above and beyond 
for their kiddos. Way to go!   
 
FSP Meals 
Our next FSP meal delivery will be Monday, Friday, March 30th between 11:00 AM and 1:00. 
Please be advised that FSP Meal deliveries will be suspended during our Spring Break, which 
runs from Monday, April 6 through April 14th. FSP meal pickup will resume on Wednesday, April 
15th. 
 
Student Surveys – LAST CALL!!!!!  
We only need 7 more student surveys to be completed by our 4th-8th graders to reach our goal.  
Parents, if you cannot find your scholar’s student ID number in the email sent by their teacher, 
they can still complete a survey! Simply click the link to complete a “provisional survey,” which is 
the same exact survey. The provisional survey allows a 4th-8th grade scholar to complete a 
student survey without the student id. Again, we only need 7 more scholars to complete a 
student survey. Please help us reach that goal. Tonight is the last night to do so! The link again 
is: survey.5-essentials.org/archchicago 
 
Thanks everyone for your time and attention to this Daily Blast. You are all in our thoughts and 
prayers.  
 


